
From: David Raasch [mailto:dvdvrsch@att.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 11:03 AM 
To: planadmin 
Cc: Marcoux, Rocky 
Subject: Refer to file 170406 
 
As a taxpaying citizen of the city of Milwaukee I urge the denial of the current request for development 
at 1550 N. Prospect Ave.The proposed building is too large for the lot size, will result in damage to the 
bluff and construction processes may cause damage to the surrounding buildings for which the city of 
Milwaukee may be liable according to the city attorney. Also trying to move the Gall Mansion twice will 
probably result in the death of this historic structure. 
Respectfully David L. Raasch 
 


